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I oppose this bill. It would place an undue burden on restaurants as well as on home 

owners. It is also an infringement on the rights 

of people to chose how to cook food.  It is interestingthat our governor just spent a 

considerable amount of money installing gas in  

the residence. 

Vote NO. 


